Allison Ahlert

From: Clay Davis <clay.davis@teterae.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 24, 2025 9:58 AM

To: Patrick Gilroy; Allison Ahlert

Subject: RE: N. Leigh Creek Building Envelope

Good morning, Patrick.

Just wanted to let you know that this morning, | received formal approval form the NLC HOA for the proposed
building envelope modification — see below:
We are good to proceed with the county approval process. Let me know if you need anything else from me.

Re: Envelope plat

Jen Fisher <jenfisherd4@gmail.com=
To = Clay Davis

[ ]
You replied to this message on 4/24/2025 8:55 AM.
We removed extra line breaks from

Clay,
On behalf of the NLCR HOA, please consider this email communication confirmation of acceptance of building envelope replat and permi

Thanks,
len Fisher
MLCR HOA President

Clay Davis, aia, NCARB, LEED AP
Architect | Senior Principal

BT

From: Patrick Gilroy <patrick.gilroy@harmonydesigninc.com>

Sent: Friday, March 28, 2025 7:49 AM

To: Clay Davis <clay.davis@teterae.com>; Allison Ahlert <allison.ahlert@harmonydesigninc.com>
Subject: RE: N. Leigh Creek Building Envelope

Hi Clay,

Attached is the exhibit with the view angle to the Grand. We did not field verify this view in the field, it is from our
GIS data base.



